
 

Saint James School’s  

Care Steps Committee  

would like to thank students, parents  

and teachers who generously donated  

books, pajamas or a monetary donation to benefit  

PJ Program of  Middletown, New Jersey 

 

     As the school year comes to an end, we would like to 

express our gratitude for your support and generous  

donations for each charitable collection drive.  

Have a great summer! 

Lisa Goga and Tina Catapano 

 

 

 

 

 


